

## MEMORANDUM

**Date:** April 17, 2017

To: Charity Gaming Licensees

From: Sara Gonso Tait, Executive Director

Subject: Raffle Boards – Licensed Supply Determination

## Effective June 30, 2017, all raffle boards are required to be purchased from Indiana licensed distributors.

The Commission is required to maintain the integrity and fair play of charity gaming in Indiana. Pursuant to 68 Ind. Admin. Code Section 21-1-14, the Commission designates raffle boards, also known as progressive raffles, as licensed supply. Qualified organizations must purchase licensed supply from licensed distributors. See Ind. Code Section 4-32.2-5-25.

By June 30, 2017, all qualified organizations shall discontinue using non-licensed raffle boards and complete all payouts on active boards prior to that date. Any unused non-licensed boards must be destroyed in accordance with 68 IAC 21-3-2(m).

If you have additional questions, contact Patrick Rhodes, License Control Counsel, 317-233-0046.